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Parliament works on schedule for completion 
 
The Chief Minister, Fabian Picardo, and the Deputy Chief Minister, Dr Joseph Garcia, 
visited  the Gibraltar Parliament today and viewed the refurbishment works, accompanied 
by the Clerk of House, Melvyn Farrell. 
 
There was no meeting of Parliament in March and there will be no meeting in April as a 
result of these works which will include the installation of an integrated digital sound and 
recording system with the cameras for on-line streaming of proceedings from which a live 
television feed can be obtained. 
 
The works are on schedule for completion this month. 
 
 


